Ref: P -07

Design and Access Statement for:

32-33 Great Queen Street, London, WC2B 5AA

The proposal to create a new internal door opening between number 32 and 33 Great Queen Street
on the first floor will increase the internal accessibility on the first floor. This will improve access to
both. The newly created door opening will not impact on the accessibility or design of the two
properties or surrounding area. This proposed door opening will only benefit the two properties and
the alteration will comply with current Building Regulations and all necessary modifications to the
fire strategy system.



